
We will be allocating areas on the pool deck for each club, this information will be provided to 

coaches as they arrive and sign in. 

Access will be by the main doors only for everyone entering the building; to avoid blocking access we 

ask everyone to wait outside the building and we will ask you to enter in the following order. We will 

have helpers to guide you.  

Volunteers involved in set up will be allowed access at 7.00am as Water Meadows opens.  

Coaches/ team managers will be allowed access to main desk to sign in at 7.10am, pick up their 

packs and wristbands. Each coach / team manager will have to sign in individually. This is to ensure 

someone from each club is there to oversee own swimmers. 

Swimmers will be allowed in approx. 7.15am 

Spectators will then be allowed in after swimmers.  Please ensure you wear your wristband all day 

and remember no photo or videoing is allowed except by official photographers. 

Sporty swim should be with us for the weekend for any “emergency” swimwear, goggles etc or early 

Christmas presents. 

The Café at Water meadows will also be open all weekend.  

Enjoy your weekend and let’s hope for lots of fast swimming 

Thank you for your support 

All at Mansfield Swimming Club 

 


